
To all visitors who work in radiation controlled areas at the KEK Tsukuba Campus 

Notice of Change in Operation of Personal Dosimeter 

 

Feb. 17, 2023, Radiation Control Office 

 

Subject: All visitor radiation workers (users, contractors, etc.) 

Start of operation: April 1, 2023 

 

 

At the KEK Tsukuba Campus, in compliance with law changes, dosimetry services in accordance with 

ISO/IEC 17025 will be introduced instead of auxiliary dosimeters for exposure dose measurement. 

Exposure during radiation work at KEK will be measured with this quality-assured dosimeter. 

 

It is not necessary to bring your personal dosimeter from the affiliated organization to KEK. The 

necessity of bringing a personal dosimeter from your organization depends on the radiation control 

method of the affiliated organization, so please follow the instructions of the chief radiation 

protection supervisor of the affiliated organization. 

 

The measurement results of your exposure dose can be checked on the KEK web pages of individual 

users and the person in charge. When the measurement result of your exposure dose is updated, 

you will be notified by email from KEK. Please access the measurement result by yourself. 

 

If necessary, please submit the measurement results of your exposure dose to the radiation control 

office of the affiliated organization. 

 

 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact 

The Radiation Reception 

TEL: email: kek3500@ml.post.kek.jp 


